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I live in Shawnee Township, Allen County, Ohio. | am against the location proposed for the
Lightsource BP/Birch Solar project. | have several concerns:

1. It is too close to residential areas.

2. It is too large, encompassing quite a bit of our township.

3. It is being proposed in areas that are currently fertile farmland which should be used for
pollination.

4. It would be detrimental to school funding.

5. It could pollute the Lake Erie watershed for years.

6. The materials for the project come from China and therefore has no manufacturing benefit
for the U. S.

7. 1t only employs a few people.

8. The electricity generated is not necessarily going to stay local.

Ralph Joseph ]
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